
Aug. 23,2017

Gentlemen,

RECEIVED

AUG 28 201?

PUBLIC SERVICE

COMMISSION

I recently called your offices and now I put my comments on
paper.

I have recently been hearing that Kentucky Power is planning
to ask for yet another rate increase here in Kentucky.

NO!!!!
The increases brought on by the failed policies ofObama are
being felt here in easternKentucky every month. We are paying
more than enough for electricity.
The power generating plant at Louisa is now just a shadow of
its former self. There were several good paying jobs lost there.
Many, many, many good paying coal jobs across this region have
been lost because of Obama's War on Coal. Other business have felt

the pinch because these coal miners no longer have their good
paying jobs-they don't have the money to pay for the goods and
services ofother businesses in this area.

It's called a 'trickle down economy' Gentlemen. The 'trickle' is going
in the wrong direction right now.
Good paying jobs are gone. What is left?? Minimum wage or barely
above it. That won't put bread on the table. It certainly won't pay for
the ever increasing power rates/bills.
It is time -and past time-for the PUBLIC Service Commission to

JUST SAY "NO!!!"
Then, begin to consider a percentage DECREASE in the current
rates.

We must have some relief from these ever increasing prices.

U.

Gary K. Hughes
218 Mullins Addition Drive

Pikeville, Ky. 41501


